

### JULY 6, 2025 | FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Pastor: Fr. Andrew Chung

Associate Pastor: Fr. Miguel A. Cabrera

Deacon Couples: Romeo & Priscilla (Baby) Ligot,

Sam & Teresa Montoya

Rectory

Address 3519 St. Pancratius Pl.

Lakewood, CA 90712

Phone 562-634-6111

Email stpanrectory@gmail.com Website www.stpancratius.org

**Office Hours** 

Monday 12:00pm - 4:00pm Tuesday-Friday 9:00am - 4:00pm

Saturday Closed

Sunday 8:00am - 1:30pm

Office of Family Ministries (Faith Formation)

Phone 562-634-6111 ext. 302

St. Pancratius Elementary School

Phone 562-634-6310
Principal Ms. Melina Ramirez
Website: www.stpanschool.org

**Mass Schedule** 

Weekdays: 6:30am

Saturday: 8am, 4:30pm (Vigil)

Sunday: 6:30am, 8am, 9:30am (*Español*) & 11am

Confessions Saturday: 3:30-4:30pm

First Friday: 6:00pm - 7:00pm

**Adoration** Monday–Friday 5:00pm-7:00pm

**Rosary** Monday–Friday 6:15pm



"The harvest is abundant but the laborers are few; so ask the master of the harvest to send out laborers for his harvest." - Luke 10:2

"La cosecha es mucha y los trabajadores pocos. Rueguen, por lo tanto, al dueño de la mies que envíe trabajadores a sus campos." - Lucas 10:2



# Stewardship of Treasure

### **WEEKLY OFFERING**

Sunday Collection	Church	School	Family Ministries
June 1	\$9,643.64	\$170.00	\$301.00
June 8	\$11,929.38	\$105.00	\$120.00
June 15	\$12,732.25	\$537.00	\$67.00
June 22	\$8,828.23	\$62.00	\$50.00
June 29	\$12,174.19	\$80.00	\$130.00
Faith Direct June 4	\$12,502.00	\$400.00	\$220.00
Faith Direct June 15	\$8,105.00	\$135.00	\$70.00
Total Offertory	\$75,914.69	\$1,489.00	\$958.00
Goals for June	\$75,895.00	\$1,602.00	\$1,158.00

#### Thank you for your generosity

We also thank all those who contributed to this week's flower fund! Donations can be made directly to the parish. Please make sure to indicate it's for the flower fund.

## Called to Renew Campaign Update (as of 3/31/25):



 Parish Goal:
 \$670,000.00

 Total Pledged:
 \$1,806,965.00

 Total Paid:
 \$813,108.35

\*Per campaign policy: Fifty percent of every dollar collected will be returned to the parish to be used for projects mentioned on their respective case statements. Once the goal is reached, the parish will receive 100% of each dollar collected above goal.

#### **DID YOU KNOW?**

Learning from survivors of abuse Statistically, one in four children will experience some form of abuse - sexual, physical, emotional or neglect - during their childhood. Sadly, most child abuse goes either unnoticed or unreported, due to fear, a lack of knowledge in what constitutes abuse, or a reluctance to get involved. Safe adults have a responsibility to learn from survivors about abusive situations that went unresolved or unreported, to protect children from harm. For more information, read the VIRTUS® article "Learning from Survivors of Abuse" at lacatholics.org/didyou-know/ and for abuse prevention training information please visit https://lacatholics. org/education-and-training/.

Read the VIRTUS® article "Learning from Survivors of Abuse" here.

### ¿SABÍA USTED?

Aprendemos de los supervivientes de abusos Estadísticamente, uno de cada cuatro niños sufrirá algún tipo de abuso – sexual, físico, emocional o negligencia – durante su niñez. Lamentablemente, la mayoría de los casos de abuso de menores pasan desapercibidos o no se denuncian por miedo, desconocimiento de lo que constituye maltrato o reticencia a implicarse. Los adultos seguros tienen la responsabilidad de aprender de los sobrevivientes sobre las situaciones de abuso no resueltas o no denunciadas, para proteger a los niños de cualquier daño. Para saber más lee el artículo de VIRTUS® "Aprender de los sobrevivientes de abuso" (Learning from Survivors of Abuse) en <u>lacatholics.org/did-you-</u>

Lee el artículo de VIRTUS® "Aprender de los sobrevivientes de abuso" (Learning from Survivors of Abuse) aquí.

In the Gospel today we see how Jesus sent his Apostles out two by two. In this spirit, the Society of St. Vincent de Paul members "go out two by two" to visit those who are poor and needy in their homes. It is there, in the family setting, that Vincentians listen, offer humble advice, and render assistance.



Know that the members of the Society of St. Vincent de Paul bring your gift directly to the poor and suffering in our parish.

Dear St. Pancratius Family,

To the 4:30pm Saturday Mass community—I'm sorry for my absence. It feels like I haven't seen you all in ages! With the way the schedule has worked out, I haven't had the chance to celebrate with you recently. But please know I haven't forgotten you, and I truly look forward to being back with you once I return from vacation.

This weekend, the Gospel invites us to reflect on the call to pray for vocations to the priesthood and consecrated life: "The harvest is abundant, but the laborers are few."

We at St. Pancratius are truly blessed to have two priests. Our neighboring parishes—St. Athanasius and St. Cyprian—often call on Fr. Miguel to assist. The vocation crisis is real. We need to encourage more young men to be open to the priesthood, and we can't be afraid to invite our own sons or students to consider the priesthood or consecrated life as a true and beautiful calling. That encouragement and formation begins in the home—in homes where God is at the center, where prayer is part of daily life, and where faith is lived with joy and sincerity.

Let's continue to pray for vocations and do our part in cultivating them in our families and community.

In Christ,

### Father Andrew

We pray:

Father, in every generation you provide ministers of Christ and their Church. We come before you now, asking that you call forth more men to serve our Archdiocese in the ministerial Priesthood.

Give us Priest who will lead and guide your holy people gathered by Word and Sacrament. Bless us with Priestly Vocations so that we can continue to be a truly Eucharistic Church, strengthened in our discipleship of Jesus Christ, your only Son.

Raise up, we pray, men who are generous in their service, willing to offer their lives and all their gifts for your greater glory and for the good of your people. We make our prayer in the presence and power of the Holy Spirit, through Christ, our Lord.

Amen.

Querida Familia de San Pancracio.

A la comunidad de la misa del sábado a las 4:30 p.m.: disculpen mi ausencia. iParece que no los he visto en mucho tiempo! Debido a la agenda, no he tenido la oportunidad de celebrar con ustedes últimamente. Sepan que no los he olvidado y espero con ansias volver a verlos cuando regrese de vacaciones.

Este fin de semana, el Evangelio nos invita a reflexionar sobre el llamado a orar por las vocaciones al sacerdocio y a la vida consagrada: "La cosecha es mucha y los trabajadores pocos."

En San Pancracio tenemos la gran bendición de contar con dos sacerdotes. Nuestras parroquias vecinas, San Atanasio y San Cipriano, recurren con frecuencia al Padre Miguel para que los ayude. La crisis de vocaciones es real. Necesitamos animar a más jóvenes a abrirse al sacerdocio, y no podemos tener miedo de invitar a nuestros propios hijos o alumnos a considerar el sacerdocio o la vida consagrada como una vocación verdadera y hermosa. Ese estímulo y esa formación comienzan en el hogar: en hogares donde Dios es el centro, donde la oración forma parte de la vida diaria y donde la fe se vive con alegría y sinceridad.

Sigamos orando por las vocaciones y contribuyamos a cultivarlas en nuestras familias y comunidad.

En Cristo,

### Padre Andres

Oremos:

Padre Celestial, en cada generación tú regalas a tu Iglesia nuevos ministros de Cristo. Nos ponemos en tu presencia para pedirte que llames a más hombres al servicio de nuestra Arquidiócesis en el sacerdocio ministerial.

Danos sacerdotes que dirijan y guíen a tu pueblo santo reunido por la Palabra y los Sacramentos. Bendícenos con vocaciones sacerdotales que nos ayuden a seguir siendo verdaderamente una Iglesia Eucarística, fortalecida en nuestro discipulado de Jesucristo, tu único Hijo.

Concédenos, te pedimos, hombres que sean generosos en su servicio, dispuestos a ofrecer sus vidas y todos sus dones para tu mayor Gloria y para el bien de tu pueblo. Te lo pedimos en la presencia poderosa del Espíritu Santo, por Jesucristo, Nuestro Señor.

Amén.

# Helping the Homeless

We will be providing food and clothing to our homeless brothers and sisters in Downtown LA on We will be providing food and clothing to our homeless brothers and sisters in Downtown LA on Sunday, July 13, 2025. If you would like to join us, please meet behind the rectory garage at 1:15 pm. If you have any questions, please contact George McCurdy 562-477-0485 or Mary McCurdy 562-477-7494 The Feed the Homeless Ministry at St. Pancratius is very grateful for all your support and kind donations each month.

### FOR THE MONTH OF JUNE, WE ONLY NEED DONATIONS OF:

- Hygiene Supplies (toothpaste, wash cloths, bars of soap, travel size shampoo, lotion, deodorant, hand sanitizer)
- Socks
- Towels
- Blankets
- Women's and Men's T-Shirts
- Women's & Men's Jeans

#### PLEASE NOTE: NO CHILDREN'S CLOTHES



## Cooperative Mission Appeal

When we think of Jamaica, we think of Ocho Rios, beautiful beaches, vacations and wonderful scenery. But, Just beyond all of that, Jamaica is among the poorest countries in our hemisphere and the Diocese of Mandeville is the poorest of the three dioceses in Jamaica. Many of the people have no running water. Many youth are "functionally illiterate;" there is an alarming number of destitute elderly and abandoned children; and, the average Sunday collection is 10% of the operating cost at half of our parishes.

On the weekend of July 12 - 13 we will welcome Fr. Gary Wiesmann, for our annual mission appeal on behalf of the DIOCESE OF MANDEVILLE, Jamaica. Please consider supporting the evangelization programs and outreach to the extremely poor people of this diocese.

## Serious Illness Group

Join us on Monday, July 14<sup>th</sup> at 6:30pm
All are welcome (including spouses,
care-givers, friends & relatives). We encourage
you to bring a poem, scripture reading or
anything that brings you comfort. These
faith-based meetings are held at the Tanner
Residence: 5530 Wagner Ave, Lakewood.

Please Contact Diane if you have any questions: 562-896-2405.

# Pilgrim Image of Fatima

The Pilgrim Image of Our Lady of Fatima is available to visit the homes of our parishioners throughout the year. This is a beautiful opportunity to welcome Our Lady into your home and dedicate some time to prayer and reflection. To sign up, please contact Marlene De Vera (562-541-4796). Let us open our hearts and homes to Our Lady's message of peace and conversion.

# Virgen Peregrina

La Imagen Peregrina de Nuestra Señora de Fátima está disponible para visitar los hogares de nuestros feligreses durante todo el año. Esta es una hermosa oportunidad para recibir a la Virgen en su hogar y dedicar un tiempo a la oración y reflexión. Para inscribirse, simplemente anote su nombre en la lista ubicada en la entrada principal de la iglesia. Abramos nuestro corazón y hogar al mensaje de paz y conversión de Nuestra Señora.



